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Our students have earned themselves a huge congratulations for their outstanding efforts in gaining second place 
at the Small Schools Cross Country. The children successfully negotiated tractor ruts, cow patties and of course 

mud, all of this made for a perfect cross country course. We would like to thank our friends at Stokers Siding PS 
for hosting the event. Well done everybody for giving it your best. Please see photos. 

We are very proud of our school leaders who received their badges at this week’s induction assembly. Positive 
leadership programs are valuable because they promote the skill, value and qualities that determine the success of 

individuals and the future world. Not only do our school leaders benefit from leadership experiences but also our 
whole school. I would like to thank Miss Craig, who has taken on the role of Student Leadership Mentor, for or-
ganising the assembly. This year Miss Craig and I are putting strategic plans in place to strengthen the student 
leadership program. This will include a programmed and structured time for the student leadership team to meet 

with the initial agenda item of creating a student leadership team vision. Thanks to the quality of the student voice 
being provided there are many other quality projects on the horizon. I look forward to them updating us on their 
progress. 

We have happily returned to the Crabbes Creek Public School site. Congratulations to the community who have 

pulled together and shown great adaptability as we have transitioned into our temporary school. The positive 
mindsets, strong social interactions and joy the children demonstrate at school is a testament to this. We still have 
a journey ahead of us, as we transition back to our permanent buildings. This journey will continue to present 

challenges and is likely be a drain on energy. For this reason, it is important that the Crabbes Creek School com-
munity continue to demonstrate their strong spirit and support for each other. I am assured that the community’s 
focus on the wellbeing and positive outcomes for the children will see the school community become even strong-

er. 
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Term  2 
 
Thur 19.05  Cross Country  
Frid  20.05   Grip Leadership 
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